
Join us online on Wednesday 10th September 2025 from 10 – 11 am to learn more about 

responding to social media coverage on self-harm, suicidal behaviour and suspected 

suicide. These tips and tools have been developed to raise awareness and offer practical 

advice on safe and sensitive communication online to: 

• Professionals working in statutory, voluntary and community services, in particular, in 

the mental health area.

• Volunteers, parents, carers or those with an interest in learning more.

Click the link below to book a place – registration in advance is essential! 

BOOK HERE

(Registration open until 8th September 2025).

Invitation to Online Webinar

Suicide and self-harm content on social 

media platforms
Tips and tools for safe and sensitive communication

https://bookwhen.com/suicidepreventiontraininglouthmeath/e/ev-s3m4-20250910100000
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